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I wish to object to the proposed construction of the waste incinerator in Tarago. 

 

My objection is based on the following reasons; 

1. Scientific advice on this project states that the incinerator will create 2.2 million tonnes of 

contaminated ash. 

2. The incinerator presents a significant risk to the local environment, covering the ACT (where this 

technology is banned), Goulburn, Braidwood and Bungendore. Bungonia Gorge will also be affected. 

This is the headwaters of the Shoalhaven River which feeds into Sydney's water supply. 

3. The waste to be incinerated comes from Sydney. If authorities in Sydney deem that it is unsafe to 

dispose of this waste in Sydney then it is unconscionable to dispose of it elsewhere. 

4. Tarago is well known as prime agricultural land. The fallout from this incinerator will pollute 

surrounding farms  and water supplies and thereby put the viability of those farms at risk. 

 

I have made no political donations. 
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